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• Jan 17—Vision Sunday 

• Jan 17—Sanctity of Life Sunday 

• Jan 21—Ladies Fellowship 

• Feb 12-13—Sweetheart Retreat 

CALENDAR 

NEXT WEEK 

Infants AM  

Karen Seymour 

Toddlers AM 

Karie Stringer & Madison Shaw 

Sunday PM 

JJ & Hollie Beussee 

Wednesday 

Ashley Wheeler & Geneva Wynne 

 

NURSERY WORKERS 

Despite lockdowns and Coronavirus, 

I was able to preach to those in Bo-

livia via Zoom, and we praise the 

Lord that BIMI has been able to stay 

open in support of our missionaries 

around the world! Pray for our 

health as meetings and conferences 

pick up that were cancelled earlier in 

the year. Thank you for your faithful                

support! 

ROGER & KAY BLEVINS 

MISSIONARIES OF THE WEEK 

Wedding Announcement 

Arthur and Lauren would love to invite each of you to their wedding on April 24th, 2021! The 

wedding will be in Forest City, NC at 2PM.  "Save the Date" cards can be picked up in the lobby. 

Please contact Arthur Acosta with any questions, or if you would like to RSVP for the wedding. All 

of you are welcome to attend!   

Ladies Fellowship  

Our next LIFT meeting is January 21st, at 6:30. Dinner will be provided. Please just come as you 

are and be encouraged as two of our very own Crooked Creek ladies will be sharing their             

testimonies. Stacy Anderson and Suzanne Hudgens will share their own stories of God’s grace in 

each of their lives.  

Vision Sunday 

Next Sunday, the 17th, we will have our previously scheduled Vision Sunday. Pastor will share the 

theme for 2021 that God has laid on his heart, and we will have gift bags filled with goodies for 

each household. We look forward to seeing you then! 

Service Updates 

Arthur Acosta will be preaching via livestream in our Sunday morning service at 11 am, and this 

evening Eric Johnson, our missionary to the Dominican Republic will be speaking. We are prayer-

fully considering resuming in-person services next week, January 17.  

Return To Service 

During these days when we are all taking extra precautions, please know when we return to        

in-person services, you are welcome to wear a mask, social distance, or refrain from handshakes 

and hugs at your discretion. Let’s walk in grace as we all have different risk and comfort levels. 

We will continue to make all services available via livestream for those who are quarantined and 

not able to attend. 

Youth Activities 

Both the Youth Unity Night and Atlanta mission trip will be rescheduled. 

Upcoming Vote 

The vote for taking on Mark & Emily Mariner and Patrick & Christelle Ndjaboue will be resched-

uled. The ballot will also include sending each of our missionaries $100 one-time gift from the 

Missions Fund. 


